
 

 
       April 1, 2005 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Bill Harnett 
Director 
Information Transfer and Program Integration Office 
Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards 
USEPA Mailroom C304-03 
Research Triangle Park, NC 27711 
 
Dear Mr. Harnett: 
 
 We are writing to inform you that STAPPA and ALAPCO’s Funding Committee, which 
consists of the associations’ Boards of Directors and Committee chairs, has agreed to allocate 
funding for training from Fiscal Year 2005 appropriations, for Fiscal Year 2006 activities, as 
outlined in the attached table.  The total amount of funds allocated is $2,242,752, of which 
$162,500 is from EPA funding and the remainder from off-the-top section 105 funding. 
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either of us or Bill Becker, 
STAPPA/ALAPCO Executive Director, at 202-624-7864. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 

   
Nancy L. Seidman    Dennis McLerran 
STAPPA President    ALAPCO President 
 
cc:  Bill Houck, EPA 
 Lourdes Morales, EPA 
            
 


